KK G I.M [/ oiden music

JOHN POOLE BROADCASTING COMPANY, INC. « 6540 SUNSET BOULEVARD « LOS ANGELES 28, CALIFORNIA

October 21,1963

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
4590 So. Julian
Englewood,Colorado
Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you very much for your letter of reception on Sept. 30th.
You received us when we were testing our Collins 1000 Watt Aux-
illary Transmitter. We normally Broadcast with a gates 10,000 Watt
Transmitter feeding into a Three-tower Directional Antenna System.

Your report was correct according to our log,but I do not have
any Verification cards for our new call letters as yet,but hope
this letter will sufTice for your records. Thank you again for

writing.

Sincerely yours;

ief Engineer,KGLM
Box T
Avalon,California, 20704




